
 River Heads Road Speed Reduction 

BACKGROUND: 

Council has received a number of requests for a 
reduction in the speed limit on River Heads Road, 
particularly in the vicinity of the Maddever Road 
intersection. 

 

In view of these representations, the Speed 
Management Committee, which form part of the Traffic 
Advisory Committee recently gave consideration to a 
speed reduction for River Heads Road from Booral Road 
to just south of Maddever Road.   

 

The speed reduction in River Heads road was also 
discussed with Council at a briefing session in September 
and Council agreed to reduce the speed limit to improve 
safety for all road users. 

 

In order to address the increased volumes of traffic on 
River Heads Road and to improve the gap selection 
concerns from the side roads of Sea Eagles Road, 
Allerton Road and Maddever Road, the Speed 
Management Committee endorsed the reduction of the 
speed limit from 100km/hr to a 80km/hr speed limit for 
this section of River Heads Road. 

 

SIGNAGE: 

In line with this decision, signage, as detailed on the 
plan, indicating the new 80km/hr speed limit was 
recently erected in River Heads Road from Booral Road 
to just south of Maddever Road. 
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